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If you would like further information on any of the items in the newsletter, please contact the school office.  

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter via our website.   

Please be aware that the area in front of the Academy 

is going to be closely monitored by Traffic Wardens, 

who will not hesitate to impose a fine should they  

witness any driver stopping on the zigzag lines (no 

matter how quickly).  If dropping off or collecting  

pupils, please do this away from the Academy and walk 

the remainder of the journey.  This will result in the  

area being much safer for all our pupils.   

Thank you for your support. 

 
EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Friday 2nd April—Sunday 18th April 2021 

(inclusive) 

WISHING EVERYBODY A SAFE AND  

ENJOYABLE BREAK 

 SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPH DAYS 

Wednesday 5th/Thursday 6th May 

All pupils to wear full school  

uniform for both of these days—even if 

they have PE during the day  (we will 

change PE plans accordingly)  Thank you. 



Thank you to the Traffic Wardens who are now monitoring the area 

around the  Academy closely to ensure the safety of pedestrians. 

 

 

 

 

 

POLITE REMINDER—Pupils are not permitted 

to ride on  scooters to and from the Academy. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupils in Year 7 and 8 are reminded that it is very  

important for them to carry out  their Lateral Flow 

Tests during the Easter Holidays and to submit their 

results on the NHS and Oakfield website. 

 

If for any reason your child is not at school, please remember to 

use our designated attendance email to inform the academy:- 

oakfieldattendance@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

Thank you. 

 

ART PROJECT BY OUR 

FLEXIBLE LEARNING 

GROUP 

 

OPPOSITES ATTRACT  ! 



 

 

An exciting selection of sports 

clubs are starting after the 

Easter Holidays. 

Year 5 Football 

Year 5 Gymnastics 

Year 5 Cross Country 

Year 6 Rounders 

Year 6 Kwik Cricket 

Year 7 Tennis 

Year 8 Rounders & Cricket 

You can enrol your child via 

Parentpay.  Places are limited, 

so please do this as soon as 

possible.  Thank you. 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PE DEPARTMENT 

For pupils playing football during the Summer 

Term, football boots are not compulsory,  

however shinpads are recommended as some 

players may wear studded boots. 



 

Wish you a wonhderful  

Easter break, see you all on 

Monday 19th April  

(Years 5&6 at 8.25am and 

Years 7&8 at 8.35am). 


